
Notice 
 
The Fayette County Housing Authority (FCHA), a recipient of federal assistance through the U.S. Department of 
Housing and Urban Development, hereby gives public notice of its intent to receive bids in accordance with 2 CFR 
§200.317 through §200.326, for cleaning and sanitizing at various locations on an as needed basis, the scope of 
which shall include those materials associated with the operations and management of all housing programs 
administered within its operational jurisdiction.  

 
A  pre-bid meeting will be held on Wednesday, June 14, 2023 at 10:00 a.m. in our Administration Offce located at 
624 Pittsburgh Road, Uniontown, PA 15401.  Attendance is strongly recommended.   
  
Bidders are invited to submit a bid for this item to the Fayette County Housing Authority no later than Monday, June 
26, 2023, at 10:00 a.m., at which time a public bid opening will be held.   
 
Complete details of this Invitation for Bid may be obtained by contacting Karen Plichta, Fayette County Housing 
Authority, 624 Pittsburgh Road, Uniontown, PA 15401 (Telephone (724) 434-2113) (Email kplichta@faycha.org). 
 
The Fayette County Housing Authority is an equal opportunity agency, which does not discriminate against any 
person because of race, color, age, religion, sex, national origin, handicap and/or familial status. The Fayette County 
Housing Authority solicits and encourages Minority Business Enterprises, (NME), Woman Business Enterprises, 
(WBE), and Section 3 Business participation in all its contracts. 
 
 
Andre Walters 
Executive Director  
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